
Join us for a FREE FAFSA Completion Night!

PHEAA representative, Amy Sloan, will be hosting a FREE FAFSA Completion event for
Farrell seniors and their families on October 21, 2021 at 4:00 pm in the high school

computer lab.

Amy Sloan will have information regarding the FAFSA, Free Application for Federal Student Aid
and PHEAA, Pennsylvania Higher Education Assistance Agency.   Senior students that are

interested in pursuing higher education in the form of a college, university or trade school are
strongly encouraged to attend with their families.  FAFSA and PHEAA are in place to assist

students with higher education expenses.

Seniors and their families are invited to attend this meeting to complete the FAFSA
application in our computer lab.  Please enter through door 31.

When: October 21,  2021  at 4:00 pm
Where: Farrell Area School District High School Computer Lab

Room - 216B  -  Door 31 (entrance across from Farrell Golden Dawn)
Who: Amy Sloan, PHEAA Representative

(Date and time are subject to change)


